October 5, 2017
Title | Parent Meeting 2017

Parshall Elementary School Title | held the annual parent meeting on October 5, 2017, in conjunction
with Parent Teacher Conferences. We had 11 Title | parents who attended.

During the meeting, we discussed the Title | regulations, school-parent compact, parent involvement
policy, student selection process, methods of delivery, assessments, and adequate yearly progress. We
also discussed what parents can do at home with their children to help improve their reading and math
skills. These documents were handed out along with login information for the computer programs we

use in the Title | classrooms.

Parents had the opportunity to meet the Title | teachers, see the Title | classrooms and ask questions
about Title I.
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